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KAHELE CAMPAIGN TEMPORARILY  

SUSPENDS PUBLIC FUNDRAISING EVENTS FOR MARCH 
 

HILO, HAWAI‘I – Out of an abundance of caution and in the best interest of all our friends and 
supporters, we have made the decision to temporarily cancel all public fundraising events for the 
remainder of the month of March.  

We are encouraging everyone to help “flatten the curve” by adhering to the following protective 
measures:  

- Wash your hands often with soap and water for at least 20 seconds, especially after going 
to the bathroom; before eating; and after blowing your nose, coughing, or sneezing.  

- If soap and water are not readily available, use an alcohol-based hand sanitizer with at 
least 60% alcohol. Always wash hands with soap and water if hands are visibly dirty.  

- Avoid touching your eyes, nose, and mouth with unwashed hands. 
- Avoid close contact with people who are sick.  
- Stay home if you are sick. 
- Cover your cough or sneeze with a tissue; then throw the tissue in the trash. 
- Clean and disinfect frequently touched objects and surfaces using a regular household 

cleaning spray or wipe. 
- Practice social distancing: forgo hugs and handshakes, throw a shaka when greeting 

someone.   
 
We are actively working on ways to support the many rural communities impacted by this 
pandemic. This health crisis only emphasizes why Hawai‘i’s Congressional District 2 needs a 
full-time and active representative in Washington D.C. 

We want to mahalo everyone for their continued support. Donations are still being gratefully 
accepted online at: https://secure.actblue.com/donate/kaikahele 

 
### 

Kai Kahele serves as a lieutenant colonel in the Hawai‘i Air National Guard, United States Air Force. Use of his military rank, 
job titles, or photographs in uniform does not imply endorsement by the Hawai‘i Air National Guard, United States Air Force or 

the Department of Defense. 
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